
GulfSTREAM Academy of Hallandale Beach 
In Celebration of our 8th Grade Colts 

 

  

  

 

 

We are so proud of our 8th grade Colts and all that you have accomplished 
during your time at GulfSTREAM Academy!                                                             

Join us for an end of year spirit week celebrating you! 

                 Monday (5/25) “Happy Memorial Day!” 

Enjoy a safe and fun filled holiday with your family.  

 
Tuesday (5/26) “Twin Day” 

Find another 8th grade buddy and the two of you dress alike.                              

Be sure to send in a photo!   

 

Wednesday (5/27) “Pajama Day” 

Dress down today in your favorite “school appropriate pajamas.”                      

Be sure to send in a photo.  

 

Thursday (5/28) “Throw Back Thursday”  

Find a “throwback” photo of yourself and recreate it.                                      

Place the photos side by side and send them in.   

 

Friday (5/29) “GulfSTREAM Spirit Day” 
Rock your favorite GulfSTREAM attire one last time to celebrate being a colt! 

Enjoy a special video presentation by the 8th grade team.   

 

***Please send all photos to maximo.castillo@browardschools.com. Photos will be featured 

on the GulfSTREAM Academy School website. *** 

                                      Presents 

Week of May 25th – May 29th    
“Proud to have been a COLT” Spirit Week! 
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